THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF March 27, 1914-6

THE CHANCELLOR

Memorandum to Dr. Allen -

The watchmen have reported wholesale smoking
on all floors of the gymnasium during intramural compe-
tition in recent nights. I just want to call attention
to the fact that smoking has always been pghibited in
the gymnasium, and that there has been no relaxation

in this regulation.

The ccoperation of all parties concerned in
the enforcement of this rule is requested. We dare not
risk the loss of a building by fire.

Sincerely yours,

Dy Yewa

Execut ive Secretary
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